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¶ Fantastic Fox Ŏǳōǎ ΨbŀǘƛǾƛǘȅΩ 
was huge success. 

¶ Santa drops into deliver gifts 
at Naseby C of E!  

 

¢Ƙƛǎ ǿŜŜƪ Ƙŀǎ ǘǊǳƭȅ ōŜŜƴ Ψ¢ƘŜ Ƴƻǎǘ ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭ ǘƛƳŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ȅŜŀǊΩ ς so far! 
²Ŝ ǎƘŀǊŜŘ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎΩ Ƨƻȅ ƛƴ ōŜƛƴƎ ŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ǿŀǘŎƘ ǘƘŜ ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭ ΨbŀǘƛǾƛǘȅΩ 
ǇŜǊŦƻǊƳŀƴŎŜ ōȅ CŀƴǘŀǎǘƛŎ CƻȄ Ŏǳōǎ /ƭŀǎǎ ŀǘ !ƭƭ {ŀƛƴǘΩǎ ŎƘǳǊŎƘΦ !ƴ ŜƴƻǊƳƻǳǎ ǿŜƭƭ 
done to all the children and the staff for their hard work ς it was brilliant. I would 
also like to thank parents, for their support and understanding regarding 
restrictions and ticket allocations ς enabling the live performance to go ahead, 
safely. The staff and myself have been delighted by the emails of congratulations 
and thanks. We would also like to thank Canon Miranda and Margaret for their 
help prior to, during and after the Nativity performances.  
A reminder that All Saints Church will be open this Saturday from 2-4pm  for 
parents and families to go and look at the models that each class have made to 
represent different moments from the Nativity. They look super!  
We have also enjoyed class parties, a pantomime and our very first Christmas 
dinner with the whole school dining at the same time! Mrs. Heathfield did an 
incredible job of cooking and serving a delicious Christmas dinner for 85 people! 
The hall looked extremely festive with tables decorated in Christmas wrapping, 
placemats with Christmas poems on made by the children and crackers. The whole 
staff and Annabel helped to serve lunch before dining together. Entertainment 
included an impromptu Christmas dance ǎŜŎǘƛƻƴ ǘƻ ΨLƴ 5ǳƭŎƛ WǳōƛƭƻΩ ōȅ ǎǘŀŦŦΣ ǇƻŜƳǎ 
written and read aloud by the Busy Badgers class and Christmas songs playing in 
the background. 
hƴ ƻǳǊ Ŧƛƴŀƭ Řŀȅ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ǘƻ Ψ/ŀǊƻƭǎ ŀǊƻǳƴŘ ǘƘŜ ¢ǊŜŜΩ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ 
ŀŦǘŜǊƴƻƻƴ ŀƴŘ L ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ǊŜƭƛŀōƭȅ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŜŘ ǘƘŜǊŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀ ΨǎǇŜŎƛŀƭ ǾƛǎƛǘΩ ŦǊƻƳ 
Santa himself! 

I would like to say thank you for a warm and supportive welcome from governors, 
staff, children and parents in my first two terms at Naseby. I have thoroughly 
enjoyed it and look forward to an exciting   2022. The staff, children & myself 
would like to wish all families a happy and peaceful Christmas break. There is really 
only one way to sign off tƘƛǎ ǿŜŜƪΩǎ ƴŜǿǎƭŜǘǘŜǊΤ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǿƻǊŘǎ ƻŦ ¢ƛƴȅ ¢ƛƳ ŦǊƻƳ Ψ! 

/ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ /ŀǊƻƭΩΣ άDƻŘ .ƭŜǎǎ ǳǎΣ ŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜΗέΦ    Mrs Cook 

 

This week we have 
celebrated and sang 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

To, Douglas, 

Alex & Daniel 
from everyone at 

Naseby C of E 
Academy 



 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fantastic Fox Cubs  
 
 
 



  



 
 

 
Christmas Poems by  
Wise Wolves Class 



 


